
  

 

FRANKLIN TOWNSHIP MUNICIPAL AUTHORITY 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

September 3, 2024 

 
Present:  Board Members- Andy Hansen, Darrin Flake, Robert Martin, Willie Heckman, 

Dawn Williams.  Secretary/Treasurer-Debra Hahn. 

 

The meeting held at the Franklin Township Municipal building was called to order by 

Chairman Hansen at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Approval of Monthly Reports: 

 

Motion by Heckman seconded by Martin to approve August 6, 2024 Minutes.  Motion 

unanimously approved.   

 

Motion by Williams, seconded by Heckman to approve September 3, 2024 Bill List #9. 

Motion carried unanimously. 

 

Motion by Flake, seconded by Martin to approve September 3, 2024 General Account 

Report.   Motion carried unanimously. 

 

Secretary Hahn reported that six shut off notices had been posted on August 29, with 

payments due September 7.   

 

Chairman Hansen advised that CE Williams had recently installed water meter pits at 829 

Old Route 30 and 372 High Street (Post office).   

 

Hansen reported in reviewing Adams County Tax maps he located six empty lots within 

the current water service area.   

 

Motion was made by Heckman, seconded by Martin to reserve six water hookups for the 

six empty lots currently within the water service area.  Motion was unanimously 

approved.  

 

There being no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 7:12 pm 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Debra Hahn 

Secretary. 


